STABLE VIEW

‘A GATHERING PLACE’
NA

STABLE VIEW LETTER FROM BARRY:

Every month | write that it's been a busy month at Stable View,
but this one seems to have been the busiest.

Between existing projects and future plans, everyone here has
been working very hard.

The grass is starting to grow - along with the weeds. Many of the
Boarders have left which allows us to start to spring clean. Areas
that we've cleared of trees and scrub during the winter have been
seeded, and we've completed construction of our latest arena.
Repairs to paths and roads are proceeding ASAP.

We've received new cross country and stadium jumps and we've
created an Ollies Inn garden.

Entries have increased significantly - this keeps the Office busy.
We've built a new Equipment Shed and the Healing Arts Studio is

coming along nicely. Yoga is being offered on Mondays and
Thursdays - in terms of attendance, it's growing.



We've announced the date of Stable View's first Supper Club -
Sunday, April 7th at 6:00PM.

See what | mean - this is growth in a small business!!



